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To:       Don Curry, PE  

 Curry Engineering 

From:   Jay Sikes, Mgr of Planning Services  

 

Re:       Lakeside Self Storage site plan 

 

Date:    July 20, 2022 

 

 

The above referenced application (app # SITE2107-0003) has been approved by the 

Harnett County Development Services.  Please be aware that this is valid for a period of 

six months from the date of approval. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Harnett County Planning Department at 

(910) 893-7525, x2.   

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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